
 
 

 
August 19, 2009 

 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern 
 

 
 
RE: Letter of Recommendation – Elan Construction 
 
 
 
In mid-April 2009 we moved into our new 100,000 square foot plant and offices exactly on time to 
receive the 1st loads from The City of Calgary’s new Curbside Recycling Program.  Elan put 100% 
effort into ensuring we were ready for this major event and we gave them recognition for doing so 
during the media coverage of the plant opening.   
 
We were very impressed with their ability to mobilize the necessary trades in order to get the 
project done in a timely manner while still maintaining a keen eye on quality.   
 
We found Elan to be customer focused in terms of listening and responding to requests at all 
levels but in particular at the Project Supervisor, Project Manager and the President level.  
 
The overall positive experience with Elan was highlighted in a conversation I had recently with our 
COO from Toronto who stated; “I wish Elan had built some of our buildings in Ontario for us.” 
 
Needless to say we would definitely put Elan at the top of our list of possible contractors for any 
upcoming building projects. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
METRO Waste Paper Recovery Inc. 
 

 
 
William (Bill) Stitt 
Vice President 
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